UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

October 4, 1971

4:30 p.m.

Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Barnett, Daniels,
Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, MacPherson, Muir, Parnall,
Utton, R. Walker, W. Walker, and Weihofen; Messrs. Deloria,

Absent: Professors Desiderio and Walden (on leave of absence);
Messrs. Bennett, Norwood, and O'Dowd.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to
the following matters:

1. The minutes of the meeting of September 13, 1971, were approves.

2. The dead week proposal was discussed. It was reported that a
dead week could be imposed without violating the AALS and ABA
requirements. It was moved, seconded and passed that there be a
dead week the last week of this semester.

It was moved, seconded and passed that faculty members have the
right to make up classes missed because of dead week. Makeups
may be done at anytime or by extending the class to 55 minutes.
Additional classes can be made up on Saturdays, evenings, or
during regular makeup times.

"3. It was moved, seconded and passed that the Combined Program of
undergraduates and law schook work be referred to the Curriculum
Committee for further consideration.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,
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Hunter L. Geer
Assistant Dean
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